
Parents

As you know your son, is a candidate for the high rank of Eagle Scout.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       Part of the process in becoming an Eagle Scout is the gathering of letters of recommendation from persons who are familiar with and know your son well enough to provide the Board of Review with said letters.  The Staten Island Council Advancement Committee is presently in the process of gathering these letters of recommendation. 

In addition to the aforementioned letters the Boy Scouts of America require a letter from the candidate’s parents in order to provide some back ground information about the young man in relation to his family and home life.

For your ready reference a Board of Review cannot be convened until the Advancement Committee has all the required letters in hand.  Therefore I would ask that you provide your letter as soon as possible.  Please note that your letter will not be seen by any one other then the members of the Board of Review and representatives of the Advancement Committee.  You may, if you so desire, share your thoughts with your son.  For Please address the letter to “Whom it May Concern.”

Please reply promptly.

Yours in Scouting,
Council Eagle Scout Coordinator



Letters may be mailed to:

Thomas Zablocki
355 Barlow Ave
Staten Island, NY 10308

Or emailed to:
reference@siadvancement.org 
